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IMPORTANT DATES  

SEPTEMBER 

Saturday 9th                           

VSSS Performances 

Sunday 10th  

Daffodil Festival Parade 

"Once Upon a Springtime”  

Friday 15th                             

End of Term 3 Assembly 2pm 

Early dismissal 2.30pm 

OCTOBER                       

Monday 2nd                               

First day of term 4 

Thurs 19th & Fri 20th           

Gr3 PGL Camp 

     

Principal’s Message 

Dear parents and carers 

The state final for Teeball was postponed at 

the very last minute due to the condition of 

the grounds in Melbourne, so this event will 

now be held in term 4.  It was disappointing 

for the team, but we hope we will find out the 

new date soon. 

Next week is the last week of term and school 

will finish one hour earlier at 2:30pm. The final 

assembly for the term will be at 2:00pm. 

Parents and carers are warmly invited  to 

attend the final assembly for the term. Dress 

warmly, as the shed is chilly at this time of 

year. 

Ms Kara Rowe will complete her teaching 

placement at the end of term. Kara has been 

working in grade 1/2F and we have loved 

having her at Tylden PS. Thank you Kara! 

We are braving another wintery spell today 

and over the weekend, but I hope that this will 

not deter many families from joining our 

school group at the Kyneton Daffodil Festival 

Parade on Sunday. All children from Prep to 

grade 6 are welcome  and parents are warmly 

invited to join us! The parade gives our 

students an opportunity for community 

participation and is a wonderful way to show 

their pride in our school.  

See you at the parade!  

Lee MacDonald 

Principal 

leeanne.macdonald@education.vic.gov.au  

 

 

  

 

Term 3 Week 9            

Friday 8th Sept 2023 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Pictured: L-R Back : Henry, Abi & Olivia Front: Mordakye, Parker & Tyler 

 

Wren 

Evie S 

Maddie 

Tyler 

SCHOOL HATS 

ARE NEEDED 

FOR OUTSIDE 

PLAY.  

HATS COST $15 

(AVAILABLE AT 

THE OFFICE).  

mailto:leeanne.macdonald@education.vic.gov.au
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STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

DAFFODIL FESTIVAL GRAND PARADE 

Tyler– For putting great effort into getting his work done. 

You have made some good progress in this area. Keep 

working hard!! 

Parker– For displaying the school value of friendliness. You 

are a kind and thoughtful class member. Keep it up! 

Abi B– for showing resilience and perseverance in her 

drum lesson. 

Olivia Ha- you are a hard worker who produces some 

amazing results. Your attitude towards your work makes 

you a role model to your peers. Well done! 

Mordakye - For displaying enthusiasm in Phonemic  

Awareness and putting in your best effort for our Data 

unit. Keep up the great work! 

Henry J– For putting fantastic effort into writing your    

narrative. You have shown excellent creativity and written  

a very unique story. Well done!  

The school participates in the Daffodil Festival Grand      

Parade every year. It is a terrific way for our students to 

represent their school at a prominent community event. 

Students and family members who are walking with our 

school group should wear bright colours and a decorated 

hat. Please use the theme of the parade “Once upon a 

Springtime” to inspire your hat decorations. It could be 

that your hat reflects a fairy tale or the season or maybe 

you have another terrific idea that is       simple to do and 

looks effective.  

The parade travels along Mollison street and finishes at 

the Kyneton Bowling Club about 30-45minutes after the 

start . It is not a very long walk! Parents/carers who do 

not walk with the group can collect their children from 

staff at the finish.  

Where: Meet inside the Kyneton Showgrounds near the 

Mollison Street entrance. 

Time : 12:15pm for a 12:30pm start. 

Wear: Bright colours and a decorated hat 

STATE SCHOOL SPECTACULAR 

MAKING FRIENDS 

On Tuesday, the Preps-Grade 3 were lucky enough to 
have an incursion! Meet My Friends was about        
encouraging the children to play nicely and resolve 
their differences. It was a fun blend of drama,            
stories, poetry and puppets and we loved it! 

This photo shows the State Schools Spectacular dance 

group In costume and ready to go onstage for an item, at 

the rehearsal in the John Cain Arena yesterday.  

Huge thanks to Mrs Redman for training the group and 

to the students themselves for their hard work over 

many weeks. 

OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE (OSHC 

OSCH will run operate from 2:30pm—6:00pm on the last day 

of term 3. It will re-start at the usual times and on Monday 

2nd October.  

Before School Care: 6:30am—8:40am 

After School Care: 3:30pm—6:00pm 
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We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Victoria  

and pay respect to the ongoing living cultures of First Peoples. 

Our School Values are: Integrity—Personal Best—Respect—Friendliness—Resilience—Teamwork—Creativity  

COMMUNITY NEWS 


